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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

Regarding Mop-up Stray Round counselling of VLDD programme 2024-25.   

    

 It is for information of all the candidates who have applied for 

admission to VLDD programme for the academic session 2024-25 that a 

Mop-up Stray Round counselling for the vacant seats at Affiliated Private 

Colleges/Institutes has been scheduled to be held on 10.01.2025. The 

candidates who have already secured admission in any of the 

college/institute will not be allowed to participate in this counselling. The 

candidates are directed to visit the premises of Affiliated Private 

Colleges/institutes on the day of counselling. The candidates are advised 

to visit the University website regularly (www.luvas.edu.in) for latest 

updates. 

 

 

      Sd/- 

Director, IPVS 
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